
Technip awarded contract for the Arthit field development in Thailand

February 13, 2007

Paris, February 13, 2007

Technip  has  been  awarded  a  contract  by  the  exploration  and  production  subsidiary  of  the  national  petroleum
company of  Thailand,  PTT (Petroleum Authority  of  Thailand),  for  basic and detailed engineering of  four generic
wellhead platforms with associated subsea pipelines and tie-ins. The platforms will be installed in the Arthit gas field,
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